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13 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Covid-19 - help us slow the spread  
Please keep your distance at the school gates  
 
The numbers of Covid-19 cases in Bromley are rising, so it is important we work together 

to do everything we can to reduce the spread of the virus and keep our children, families 

and communities as safe as possible. 

That’s why I’m writing to ask you to make sure you follow the social distancing guidance 
when dropping off or collecting your child from school please, as well as considering 
wearing a face covering. 
 
Covid-19 spreads mainly through respiratory droplets generated by coughing and 

sneezing, and through contact with contaminated surfaces, so these simple precautions 

can be effective in helping to stop the spread of the virus. 

Please remember: 
 
Wash hands – regular washing 

Cover face – wear a face covering  

Make space - at least two metres (6ft 6 ins) 

It’s a small price to pay to help protect our children, families and others, especially those 

who are older and with health conditions. 

For further information please go to:  
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
Choose: 
Protect yourself and others from coronavirus  
Staying alert and safe 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
 
Dr Nada Lemic 
Director of Public Health 
London Borough of Bromley 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/staying-alert-and-safe-social-distancing/staying-alert-and-safe-social-distancing-after-4-july

